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I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed sale of Blue Cross Blue Shield. As a 

concerned citizen and advocate for affordable healthcare, I believe that this sale would have detrimental 

consequences for the community. Blue Cross Blue Shield has been a trusted provider of healthcare 

services for many years, ensuring access to quality care for countless individuals and families. The 

organization has played a crucial role in promoting wellness and providing financial protection against 

medical expenses. The proposed sale threatens to disrupt this vital service and compromise the well-

being of those who rely on it. One of the primary concerns regarding the sale is the potential increase in 

healthcare costs. Blue Cross Blue Shield has been instrumental in negotiating fair rates with healthcare 

providers, which has helped to keep medical expenses affordable for policyholders. If the sale were to 

proceed, it is likely that the new owners would prioritize profit over the well-being of the insured, leading 

to higher premiums and reduced coverage options. Furthermore, the sale could result in a loss of 

competition in the healthcare market. Blue Cross Blue Shield has been a significant player in ensuring a 

competitive landscape, which has been beneficial in terms of innovation, quality improvement, and cost 

containment. The sale could lead to a consolidation of power and limit consumer choice, ultimately 

harming the overall healthcare system. I urge you to reconsider the sale of Blue Cross Blue Shield and 

explore alternative solutions that prioritize the interests of policyholders and the community at large. It is 

essential to protect the accessibility, affordability, and quality of healthcare services, and the sale of such a 

reputable organization would be a step in the wrong direction. Thank you for your attention to this 

matter. I kindly request that you take my concerns into consideration and take appropriate action to 

prevent the sale of Blue Cross Blue Shield. If you require any further information or would like to discuss 

this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me. Sincerely, Ralph 

 


